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What is Continuity of Care and why do we care? 

Evidence shows that having patient- doctor continuity improves patient satisfaction and patient outcomes. It also has a positive effect on clinician morale. Our practice is working hard to improve continuity of care so you receive the best service possible. 

Our practice is working to improve continuity of care, but what does that mean for you?
At Mendip Country Practice, we believe you will get the most effective care if you have a strong relationship with your Doctor or Nurse. Sometimes this may be your named doctor, or another clinician you see more regularly. Seeing the same person when you attend is one way of strengthening that relationship and we are working hard to make sure that is possible. 

Often we consult doctors for a period of time when we have a specific problem, where possible we aim to keep continuity of care for individual problems with the same clinician. As we are a training practice we do have new doctors joining and leaving the team through the year, each trainee has a clinical supervisor, for routine appointments we will do our best to book you with your usual doctor or their trainee. 


Why are we doing this? 
Over the past few years, there has been lots of publicity about how important it is to see your doctor quickly, but there is also lots of evidence that seeing the same person is just as important as seeing someone rapidly. 

What sort of evidence? 
If you see the same person, or small team of people, over a number of appointments then the levels of trust between you both are likely to grow. Studies have shown that increased trust leads to a better experience because patients are: 
· More satisfied and more likely to have a good relationship with their GP 
· Less likely to have a to go to A&E or be admitted to hospital
· More likely to follow the advice they are given and take positive steps to look after their own health 
· More likely to reive good quality of care 
· Will not need to go to hospital so often 

Are there any disadvantages? 
It may be that sometimes we will ask you to wait a little bit longer for an appointment so that we can give you the opportunity to see your usual doctor (or nurse). We recognise that sometimes convenience can be more important than seeing someone you may have to wait longer for. If you have an urgent problem, we will make sure that you are seen as quickly as we can but we cannot guarantee this will be with your preferred or usual clinician. 

After assessing a request, we will triage the request to see seen in an urgent appointment (on the same day or the following day), semi-urgent (i.e. to be seen within a week) or as a routine appointment which may be a few weeks away. 

More information 
If you would like to read further about continuity of care, please find some useful links. 

Increasing Continuity of Care in General Practice 

Improving access and continuity in general practice 

Continuity of care and the patient experience (kingsfund.org.uk) 2010 

https://bjgp.org/content/71/707/e432
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